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Subject: Review of Pipeline System

At the suggestion of M. S. Roberts we intend to hold a meeting to 
review the status and future of the Pipeline project. This meeting 
will be held on Monday March 5, at 1300 (MST), 1500 (EST) in the VLA 
Conference Room. Mort and Hein will be participating by 
teleconference from Charlottesville.
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